THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

DEC 21 1373

MEMORANDUM:

The attached letter(s) addressed to the President is referred to your office for suitable acknowledgment or other appropriate handling at the earliest opportunity. Should you receive mail that has been misdirected, please forward to the appropriate agency. I would also appreciate knowing when you are forwarding such mail. My phone number is 456-2717.

Thank you.

Mary Martha Seal

Mary Marcha Jeal

Director

Correspondence Agency Liaison

300

....

11/20/79

J. a. Howell to
655 Vaberia Pr.
Sotellite Beach, Fl.
32937

Dear Mr. President after lowing read the reports on Three Mile Island found in SPECTRUM and FUSTON, & think you should direct the Justice Pent to Relp the NRC Bind out who left the emerging bedwater slutoff volves closed and only. Even though criminality may not be involved, there's too much to not know what really hey, apparently the NRC las londed hand on GPU. I hope that allowing continued operation with a leaky relief iralle on was one of the subjects touded on sin a longe dinsocial way.

Respectfully yours, John a. Howelfor, BSEE